Dear Faculty Member,

As you work through this final quarter of your current contract with the college, Evergreen would like to thank you for the time and energy you have spent working with students, staff, administrators, and other faculty members.  We appreciate the contributions you have made to teaching and learning at Evergreen.

As this quarter draws to a close, you may need to complete some additional work in addition to your evaluations of students which, as usual, will be due on the first Monday following evaluation week.  If you have any office space or keys to college equipment, AV cabinets, or facilities, you will need to vacate the space and turn in keys by the end of the quarter.  If you need extra time to move out of your office, please contact Sherri Willoughby at extension 6757.  If you have a Star Pass on your Evergreen ID (for riding Intercity Transit), you must turn that in.  Computers and peripherals must be returned to the TSS help desk.

For temp faculty with probable contract:

Your Evergreen email account and library access will remain active unless you request that they be suspended.  Suspending your email account can prevent the build-up of a huge number of messages while you are off contract.

For temp faculty without probable contract:

Your Evergreen email account will be deactivated in the middle of next quarter and your library access privileges will be changed from faculty status to community member status. These changes can easily be reversed in the future if you are rehired to teach at the college.  

Please make sure that our faculty hiring office has current contact information for you including an alternative email address.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or others here in the deans' area.

Again, thank you,

